Public Notice issued by Nepal Telecommunications Authority

(NTA)

for all the concerned Stakeholders to provide their opinions and

suggestions for the amendment in Cyber Security Byelaw, 2020

(First Published Date — 2" August 2023)

In exercise of the powers conferred by Section 62 of the Telecommunication
Act, 2053 (1997), Nepal Telecommunications Authority (NTA) has framed
Cyber Security Byelaw, 2077 (2020) for the implementation of cyber
security standards and best practices so as to protect ICT Infrastructure and
Information Systems of Telecommunication Service Providers of Nepal from
various malicious attacks and threats; and build trust and confidence of users
towards using ICT technology and services. Now, NTA has initiated a
process of making amendment in this Byelaw. NTA, therefore, requests all
the concerned stakeholders including telecom service providers to
provide their point-wise opinion, advice or suggestions along with the
reasons/justifications of amendment in writing, if they are facing any
problems in compliance of this Byelaw and find issues for amendment;
within 30 days from the date of publication of this notice in the address

given below.

Nepal Telecommunications Authority
National Theater Building, Jamal
Kathmandu, Nepal
Phone: 5355474, Fax: 5355250
Email: cert@nta.gov.np, Website: www.nta.gov.np




